
Fully vaccinated individuals no longer need to wear
masks. Those who are unvaccinated are encouraged to

wear masks for the time being. No one will be asked about
his/her vaccination status and no one will be restricted from
entering a church or inhibited in any way for not wearing a

mask.
 

For additional information, please go to the parish website or
ArlingtonDiocese.org/coronavirus.

 

This revision dated May 25, 2021,
supersedes the previous guide from March

23, 2021.

The dispensation from the obligation to attend Mass on Sundays and
holy days of obligation remains in effect until further notice.

https://www.arlingtondiocese.org/coronavirus/

